
 

 

Dear Parents, 

                     The teachers and management have noticed that several students, especially 

those who use personal transport are late in reaching school in the morning. This is to reiterate 

that the school begins at 7:40 am, we expect students to be in the school 5 minutes before the 

first bell. It is the parent’s responsibility to ensure that students using personal transport reach 

school on time. From Monday (1.10.18) onwards the school gates will be closed at 7:40 am and 

students who arrive later than that will be marked as absent with a note in their dairy. Three 

such notes will be considered a serious breach of school discipline leading to strict 

consequences. 

The school requests your co-operation in ensuring that students reach school in time and learn 

the value of punctuality. 

Sincerely 

Principal                                                                                        


